
 

 

  
 

 
    
   

  

 
 

 

 
 
 

Dear Valued Guests, 
 

As the year comes to a close, we would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your continued 
support and patronage. 

 
 

Please be informed that Soif will be closed for the festive season, starting from the 24th of December 
and reopening on the 2nd of January. During this time, our team will be taking a well-deserved break 

to recharge for the exciting year ahead. 
 

We want to take this opportunity to wish each and every one of you a joyous and festive holiday 
season filled with warmth, laughter, and good company. Thank you for being a part of our Soif family. 

 
We look forward to welcoming you back in the new year for more delightful moments and culinary 

experiences. Until then, take care, stay safe, and have a wonderful celebration! 
 

Warmest wishes, 
 

The Soif Team 
 

 
 
 


